
 
 

INVITATION TO BID (ITB) 
 

ITB/UNDP/ CASE NO. 600809 
 

CANCELLATION. 
 

 

To all Bidders; 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Please note that this ITB process has been cancelled.  
 
UNDP intends to issue a new ITB for these requirements in the 
upcoming weeks.  
 
The new ITB will be posted in UNDP Procurement Notices and 
UNGM.  
 
 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

     UNDP, Procurement Services Unit in Copenhagen.  

Date: 19-12-2019  

 


